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I am in support of HB 2990 because I am an individual who is dedicated to improving 

and protecting the environment in which I interact with. I agree with the bill and its 

goal to protect communities that are impacted by climate disasters. I think it is of 

utmost importance to dedicate our time and energy toward establishing policies like 

this that aim to hold the necessary space for people to interact, get help, and make 

conscious efforts toward mitigating climate disasters. In a similar sense, I think more 

needs to be done to establish resilience hubs and networks that address the needs of 

our community and this bill does and exceptional job at wanting to provide the 

community with the opportunity and support needed to grow. 


